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TOM THORNTON APPLIES 

FOR  FINANCIAL SECRE-

TARY 

Brother Knight Tom Thornton has applied  

for the position of Financial Secretary  of 

our Council. Thornton will replace retiring 

Financial Secretary, Phil Carl, who has 

held the job for the past six years.Tom 

has served our councils and other coun-

cils before moving to the Village in vari-

ous capacities. He will be appointed by 

the Supreme Knight  for an initial three 

year term. His nomination has been 

signed by the Grand Knight and three 

trustees as required by Supreme’s rules. 

APRIL MEETING-NEW 
DATE 
Please  remember that the April meet-
ing will not be held on the first Tuesday 
of April, but on the third Tuesday. So 
instead of the meeting being held on 
April 7th, as shown on your 3rd Degree 
Calendar, it will be held on April 21st.. 
The reason for this is that after the cal-
endar was printed in July, we were in-
formed that we were  not to have meet-
ings during Holy Week, so the meeting 
was changed to the third Tuesday. 
The officer meeting scheduled for 
4:00 that day, will begin at 3:30pm 
in the A & E Building. 
 
 
.                                                          . 

RONALD M. BOUDREAUX—GRAND  KNIGHT 
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FAMILY  OF  MONTH 

The Family of the Month award for January was presented to the 

Ike Eisenhauer family. Ike has been chair  of our Free Throw 

Contest for the past few years. He is president of the Boys and 

Girls Club. He and his wife Sonya are both extraordinary minis-

ters at Sacred Heart Catholic Church, both teach candidates for 

Confirmation and Cathechism. Both children, Caroline, 14 and 

Camille, 9, are altar servers at church and sing in the children 

choir. 

The entire family is active in our church. 

 

CONGRATULATIONS TO IKE AND SONYA  

EISENHAUER AND TO CAROLINE AND CAMILLE.      

Chosen as Knights of the Month for the Month of January were our Kitchen Crew. The award was presented 

jointly to Dave Salmen, John Dejanovich, Dan Stehling, Bill George, Ray Ambrozich, Greg Rogers, Dave Struth-

ers, Bill Grestner, Ron Wilging and Chuck Ralph. Head Chef Rick Hiemenz, who received the award in the re-

cent past accepted for those unable to attend.—CONGRATULATIONS   TO  ALL. 

 

KNIGHTS RECEIVE CERTIFICATES OF 

APPRECIATION-The Paul Bewie Boys and Girls Club pre-

sented certificates of appreciation to several Knights for their work 

at the Boys and Girls Club location. Shown receiving their certifi-

cates are Dan Murphy, Ed Miller and Paul Schnoebelen. Other 

Knights who also received their certificates are John Bodensteiner, 

Ray Bertrand, Marvin Young, Mike Kerwin, Tom Yerina, Russell 

Clark and Mike Frantz. 

 CONGRATULATIONS FELLOWS AND THANKS. 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS  

COUNCIL 10208 
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FIELD  

AGENTS  

NOTES 

Why do we go to work every 

day?  The answer is obvious, 

or is it?  Yes, we have to 

make a living to feed and 

clothe ourselves and families. 

How much thought have you 

put into your future?  How 

about retirement savings and 

protection from now till then?   

How      much do I need be-

sides my social security bene-

fits to still be self sufficient?   

Have you done everything that you 

need to do to secure your future?   

Yes. No. I am working on that.  I just 

have not had time to work out all the 

details.   Gosh, I just have too many 

other things pressing me right now, 

but I will eventually get it done.  Do 

you have a will? 
I’m working as hard as I can!  What 

else can I do?   Well, brother Knights 

of Columbus, we have begun a New 

Year,   but have we done all the 

things that we need to do,   to secure 

our futures. 

 

 Is it better to get started now and do 

a little bit rather than doing nothing!  

Of course it is.  Do you believe in the 

Knights of Columbus?  Of course 

you do,   or you would not be a member.  

Now is the time to plan.  “Secure your 

future with Knights of Columbus In-

surance Policy”.  Save for your retire-

ment with Knights of Columbus An-

nuities.  And everyone,   Let’s make 

out that will,   so that YOU decide what 

happens to YOU and YOUR Family’s 

Estate,   not a Judge. 

 

A Brother Knight helping You Protect 

You and Your Loved One’s 

 

Have a Productive and Blessed 2009 

 

Fraternally, 

Randy Schnoebelen 

K of C Field Agent 

501-204-9486 

Mark you calendar for Wednesday, March 11th. That the day Father John Michael Payne, OCD, Superior of 

the Marylake  Carmelite Monastery will lead a one-day retreat at Sacred Heart of Jesus Catholic Church. 

Make this a part of your Lenten resolutions, and you will not regret it. The day starts with morning prayers, 

the Rosary, and 9:00 am Mass. It will end around 2:00 pm. You should bring your lunch and drink. Coffee 

will be provided. Remember to sign up in thehallway of the A &E Building. Any questions, call Joan Smith at 

922-1958. Hope to see you there. 

————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————- 

There is a movement in our Parish to change the attitude that only one or two people are necessary to cover-

the hours for First Fridays. Everyone in the Parish should sign up to spend an hour with our Lord Jesus Christ 

to praise his name and give Thanksgiving for the many blessings He has bestowed upon us. No matter how 

much we do for our Parish, we need the Hour of Silence and Meditation to allow Jesus to enter our hearts. If 

you cannot find an hour to spend with Jesus, come for 15 or 20 minutes during the 6 hours the Holy Eucha-

rist is exposed on the Altar.   
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SIGN  UP  FOR  PARISH  TRIP  TO  ROME THIS  FALL 
Please mark your calendars for an informational meeting on the Rome/Assisi Pilgrimage to be held 

in the Lower Hall on Thursday, March 19th at 6:00 PM. Our departure for the trip is September 30 

thru October 9, 2009. Msgr. Malone and Father Vic Bieberle will be our Spiritual Directors. We will 

have three nights in Assisi and five nights in Rome with an excursion to Nettuno. Featured will be the 

four major Basilicas  of Rome and a Papal Audience.  You will enjoy Rome by night, daily breakfast, 

four dinners, two lunches , a wine tasting event and much more. There is an optional excursion of-

fered to San Giovanni Rotondo, Pompeii and Monte Casino. If you have any questions, please call 

Fran Boudreaux, 915-9847 or Bob Honzik at 922-2702 

MEMBERSHIP 
According to Bill Bailey and Bob Honzik we need five new members to make our Star Council 

quota.  We need your help in achieving this. Don’t you know some fellow parishioner that you 

could invite to join the Knights? You know you could if you would put your mind to it. So I am 

asking you, PLEASE, PLEASE  get a friend to join the Knights. We will have an exemplifica-

tion at our May meeting. This would be a great time to take in enough new members to make 

our quota. And think of the favor you would be doing your friend. 

 

Randy Schnoebelen reports that he needs two (2) more insurance members and we will have 

our insurance quota for the year satisfied. Randy has done and great job, and feels that he will 

sign up those two required insurance contracts before the deadline.  

 

 

 

MARDI GRAS BALL 

 
Dan and Kathy Murphy are crowned 
King and Queen of a very successful 
Mardi Gras Ball by Ball Chairman Ed 
Miller. The sold out event was  
enjoyed by all in attendance. Chairman  Ed 
Ed Miller sends his thanks to all who 
helped him make the ball a success. 
 
Good Job Ed and Thanks From  
The Council for Your Hard Work. 
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